From: Alex Yeung

**Sent:** Monday, December 11, 2023 2:40 PM **To:** Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca>

**Subject:** Hilton Development

Hello,

I am a Ward 8 resident writing in response to the proposal for the development on the Hilton property at Highway 7 and Warden.

Poorly thought out, without regards to the long-term ramifications to the area. I kindly ask council to deny / postpone this proposal until it properly addresses concerns that residents have rightfully raised (density, sewage, transportation, traffic, parking, park space, etc.)

Best regards,

Alex Yeung